



# **NEWS**



### NEWS FROM PRINCIPAL HARTFORD 2/16



Happy Vacation Week!! Enjoy the family time and winter adventures!

Attendance summary for MES for the year to date:

We continue to encourage full attendance at MES. We understand many children have been challenged with flu, colds and stomach bugs and of course they need to stay home while they recover. Occasionally, families travel for vacations and we understand this family value. We are in hopes that families will balance the total absences At the end of January our yearly absences rates are:

Greater than 20% absences: 2.4%

10-20% absent: 17% 5-10% absent: 29.1 %

Attendance = Learning



### UPCOMING EVENTS

\*February 15 - Parent Teacher Conference Scheduler opened!! See email for link to schedule for 3/7 or 3/21!
\*February 19 - 23 February Vacation
February 27 th - Scholastic Book Fair Begins

February 27th/28th Stidemt shopping at the Book Fair





#### PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES

Our spring (and final) conferences of the year are March 7th and 21st.

Please be sure to sign up on the Sign Up Genius or call Mrs. Norwood to schedule your time. Teachers always look forward to conversations with families.

## END OF DAY BUS/PICK UP CHANGES

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHANGE
YOUR CHILD'S
END OF THE DAY DISMISSAL PLAN'
IN PICK UP PATROL
BEFORE 1 PM FOR THE
INFORMATION TO GET TO THE
CLASSROOM TEACHER IN TIME!



## REPORT CARDS

WILL BE SENT HOME WITH
STUDENTS ON
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6TH!
PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD'S
REPORT CARD WITH YOU
TO YOUR PARENT
TEACHER CONFERENCE!!



